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New Students & Families. 
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Dates to Remember 

February  

Thu 27th - Fri 28th School Photos 
March  

Wed 4th Open water Learning Grades 5 & 6 

Fri 6th  Student Free Day  

Mon 9th Labour Day Public Holiday 

Tue 10th  Buildings and Grounds Meeting 4 pm 

Fri 13th Parents & Friends Meeting 2.00pm 

Wed 11th  Preps start full time. 

Thu 12th  Finance Meeting 3.45pm 

Tue 17th  Education Welfare Meeting 3.45pm 

  
Dear Families, 
 
What an exciting week! On Friday 21st February, Grade 5 and 6 students had the 
opportunity to present a speech to their House Group to express their interest in taking on 
a leadership role. Members of each house listened to the speeches and voted for their 
preferred candidates. From these results, students were short listed and invited for an 
interview. Interviews were held on Monday and Tuesday with the students being notified 
Tuesday afternoon. This year was an extremely difficult year to make a final decision due 
to the high quality of applicants for these positions. It is very exciting when so many 
students demonstrate real leadership skills at such a young age. We are looking forward 
to building the Leadership Team and already have some great activities and roles outlined 
for them. Thank you to every student who applied, you made our job very difficult and this 
is a good thing. 
 
Congratulations to this year’s Student Leadership Team 
School Captains  Jack Bateson & Albie Clarke 
Swans House Captains  Blair Kennedy & Mackenzy Claridge 
 Vice Captain  Cooper Claridge 
Pelicans House Captain  Rosanna Daymond & Maya Hahnemann 
 Vice Captain  Lily Bramhall 
Sea Eagles House Captain Jack Strong & Jasmine Renshaw 
 Vice Captain  Rebecca Crouch 
Sandpipers House Captain Jacob Greatorex & Tylah Chadwick 
 Vice Captain  Abigail Gason 
 
Presentation of badges will occur at assembly on Friday 13th March. 
 
Kind regards,  
Anna Duncan 
Principal     
 

                          JSC - Juice Boxes are available daily at lunchtime $1.0 0   
 

  Icy Poles are available lunch time Thursdays .50c   
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Student Free Day 
On Friday 6th March there will be no school for 
students as all staff will be involved in a professional 
developmental day. The topic for this day is Managing 
Student Anxiety and will be presented by psychologist 
Kate Cooper. This will be an informative session for 
staff to build understandings of how to support 
students even further. 
 
Parents Club meeting 
Also on Friday 13th March the Parents and Friends 
group will meet for the first formal meeting of the year. 
At this meeting we will be seeking ideas from the 
community to continue to improve our school. We 
also will discuss the current financial position of the 
group and authorise the purchasing of new furniture 
for the school. 
 
Breakfast Club – Helpers Required 
Breakfast Club is looking for some new volunteers on 
Tuesdays and Wednesdays. Breakfast Club provides 
toast and cereal to students from 8.30-8.55 three 
days a week 
 
Swimming  
 
Well Done to our 8 swimmers who competed at the 
Bairnsdale Outdoor Pool on Wednesday this week. 
Congratulations to Tylah, Albie, Zeb, Jack Strong, 
Kody, Hayden, Reece and Will Strong for making the 
division swimming level. It is a big achievement and 
we are very proud of your all. Thanks to parents for 
supporting our swimmers and helping cheer them 
along.  
Mrs Simpson 

 
Mosquitoes 
There are a lot of mosquitoes taking a break in Eagle 
Point at the moment, parents are welcome to pack 
some roll on, insect repellent in their child’s bag,  
 
Attention Tennis Players!!! 
On Tuesday 17th March, an interschool tennis 
competition is being held at the Bairnsdale Tennis 
Club. Players need to be able to serve, keep score, 
understand the rules of tennis and have own transport 

to and from the venue to enter. It is not a come and 
try a new sport. 
If your child is interested, please see Mrs Simpson 
ASAP, as registrations are online. 

 

Uniform 
Could all families please check the name label on 
your child’s uniform. There are a number of hoodies 
missing; these are easily picked up by mistake and 
this may not be noticed immediately. If you find you 
have the wrong uniform please return it to the office 
or the lost property basket. Please ensure all uniform 
is labelled with a laundry marker. 
 
Playgroup 
Eagle Point Primary School Playgroup operates on 
Friday mornings, starting at 9am and finishing at 
11am. Children and families of children aged birth to 
school age are welcome to come along and bring a 
friend. You do not have to have children enrolled at 
Eagle Point to come along. This is an opportunity to 
sit and chat with other parents, have a cuppa and 
biscuit and watch the little ones play. Please contact 
Anna via the office to register your interest or if you 
have any questions. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
  



 

 







 



 









 
 





  





 



 

 

 

 


